
Recap: December 12 Co-Curricular Assessment Team 
 
 
 
Several hardy souls met Tuesday for the Co-Curricular Assessment Monthly Meeting. Below is a recap, 
which you can also find on the team website. The recording of the meeting is here. 
 
This meeting was all about the CAS Self-Assessment process, which we started talking about in 
November. The tie between CAS and Assessment is this: CAS Standards call for areas in Student Affairs 
to have a robust assessment process (see Part 4 in the attached – Standards start on page 82, 
Assessment starts on Page 83). All DSS areas will take part in a CAS review, see schedule at the bottom.  
 

And there is good news: Between now and mid-May, Rebecca Campbell, DSS Faculty Fellow for 2023–

2024, will lead the efforts for DSS to become CAS-ready. Her materials from Tuesday’s meeting 
are attached.  
 
Before the January 9 meeting 

1. Talk with your supervisor about the schedule and expectations for CAS reviews.  
2. Part of this discussion should include how you, as a member of the Assessment Team, will 

contribute to the CAS Self-Study.  
3. Also, with you r supervisor, decide which track should your area be on Slides 7-8-9 on the 

attached powerpoint.  
 
 

 
 

https://inside.nmsu.edu/studentsuccess/co-curricular-assessment-meetings/
https://nmsu.zoom.us/rec/share/qjceJ-wsCt7oR_ForeelgxvRQdNe6PyeQB0Rg2bOR5-nIdo789HijUT4L_OcCTpf.dBItol5De9768ikR

